Legislative Democrats adjust to GOP power
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State Rep. Deborah Ross discusses what's next for Democrats in legislature with host Barlow
Herget. She says redistricting and outside campaign funds left fewer Democrats in legislature
than before, and she says GOP may not change current gun laws but will adopt more restrictive
voting and abortion rules. She says she will believe tax reform when she sees it.




